8th August, 1955.

Dear MNr. And’?lm,

By strange coincidence the Committee had before
them on Frith; last the eases of three old ships
the "INCRIURA™, "LOWANA" end "SUNOR", each of which
was being transferred Lo bBuresu Veritas class.

1 We are natnrally wondering whether there has
been any stgnifiecent loesl aetivity on the part of
the Burcen Veritas, and 7 am sare that anv additional

information you may be able te obtain will be noted

by the Tomittee with ~reat interest.

Could wyou therefors dAron me a line on the
subjsect.

¥ith kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

Je B And.rﬂm, an-,
HONG KONG,

Lloydl's Register
-Foundation
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